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It has been an exciting and busy time with the WASPI service finalising its 

review of the Code of Conduct proposals and moving forward with the 

development of digital solutions to support organisations with creating 

and maintaining Information Sharing Protocols in the future.

WASPI UPDATE
Welcome to our March newsletter.

WASPI CODE OF CONDUCT CONSULTATION UPDATE

Further to our proposals and request for views for the WASPI framework 

to apply to become an approved Information Commissioners’ Office 

(ICO) Code of Conduct, the report on the consultation undertaken has 

now been published. 

The report can be found here.

Thank you to everyone who provided feedback, this has supported us 

in reviewing the proposals and ensuring that this is shaped in the best 

possible way to support all organisations across all sectors.

We will now begin a period of consultation with ICO on the changes 

made following feedback and will continue to keep you updated as this 

work progresses
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https://www.waspi.gov.wales/news/waspi-code-of-conduct-consultation-report/


The WASPI Team and Blake Morgan LLP have made some amendments 

to the WASPI Data Processor and Joint Controller Agreement templates 

following feedback received from stakeholders. Guidance associated 

with the templates are currently being produced with a view to these 

being published alongside the templates shortly. Look out for further 

information in the coming weeks.

WASPI DATA PROCESSOR AND JOINT CONTROLLER AGREEMENT TEMPLATES

A couple of short videos promoting the WASPI framework and setting 

out how to create an Information Sharing Protocol and the assurance 

mechanisms have been developed.  These are currently available to view 

online. Welsh versions of each video will be available in due course. 

The videos can be found here.

We would welcome any feedback on the first two videos, together 

with any ideas for further videos which your organisations feel might be 

valuable. Please contact us with any suggestions or feedback.

WASPI VIDEOS

INFORMATION SHARING GATEWAY

We are delighted to confirm that the development of the Information 

Sharing Gateway (ISG) which will host the WASPI functionality is progressing.  

Several workshop with a number of pilot organisations has been 

taking place, with valuable input being provided from organisations to 

support the development of the WASPI functionality within the ISG.

It is anticipated that further developments will be made to the system 

over coming months following conclusion of the workshops and we 

will keep stakeholders updated on progress over the coming months.

CONTACT US
Website:   www.waspi.org

Email:   waspiservice@wales.nhs.uk

For further information and 

advice view our website or 

contact us via email. 

https://www.waspi.gov.wales/news/waspi-training-videos-now-available/
http://www.waspi.org/home
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